
SECRETARY’S REPORT NO. 406 
 

REPORT OF ACTIONS TAKEN AT THE MEETING OF THE UNIVERSITY SENATE 
 
The University Senate met in regular session on Thursday, September 21, 2023, at 3:30 PM in 
Saxbe Auditorium in Drinko Hall, with Acting President Peter Mohler presiding. There were 105 
voting senators in attendance (74%). This report, along with the agenda, materials and verbatim 
recording constitute the minutes for this meeting.  
 
The Senate:  
1. Approved Secretary’s Report #405. 
2. Heard an update from Acting President Mohler. 
3. Heard a presentation on Framework 3.0 and then a series of comments from students, staff 

and faculty concerning identifying priorities within the plan. 
4. Heard a brief talk about the Significance of Shared Governance  
5. Several new business and announcements were raised: 

• New business: The format of senate meetings going forward was discussed, with a decision 
to conduct a poll to decide a format. 

• Announcement: Clarification was provided around the issue of media requesting access to 
classrooms. 

• Announcement: The undergraduate leadership mentioned an “everything button” being 
added to the OSU app. 

6. The meeting adjourned at 5:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Ben Givens, Ph.D. 
Secretary of the University Senate 


